
 Shuttle Bus Service
The University shuttle bus system is operated for the benefit of students,
faculty and staff members, and retirees of the University. The system is
funded through students’ tuition. Shuttle bus patrons should be prepared
to show and/or swipe their UT IDs upon boarding.

Shuttle service is provided on scheduled class and final examination
days. On most routes, service is not provided on holidays or on Saturdays
that are not final examination days. Shuttle bus maps and schedules are
available at the Parking and Transportation Services website. Questions
about routes or policies should be sent by e-mail (shuttle@utexas.edu).
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